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CHILDREN IN NEED 13-17 November.  We 
have a fun packed activity week planned 

next week, if you are able to, please Donate 
to BBC Children in Need 

Funded childcare – As you are probably already aware, additional funded childcare will be available for working 
parents from April 2024.  Eligibility will be the same as the three-year-old funding, ie. The term after the child’s 
3rd birthday is when they become eligible for funding (cut off dates are 31 December / 31 March / 31 August), 
this will be the same for 2 year olds and eventually 9 months. Funding codes need renewing every three months 
to reconfirm your eligibility.  When your child is eligible, we will send you a letter explaining the process of 
applying and the approximate costs per month.  This is FUNDED childcare, not FREE childcare and is only paid 
TERM TIME not ALL YEAR like fees!  More information is available at childcarechoices.gov.uk.

We have introduced a ‘policy of the month’.  This month is ‘lockdown’ – may we remind you to NEVER let 
anyone (even if you know they are a parent!) in the door at Fledglings if you happen to be inside the corridor. 

• 

• 

• 

• 

If you’re going on holiday 
or your child is going to be 
absent due to illness, 
please drop us a message 
on Famly / WhatsApp / 
Email, just so we don’t try 
to ring you by the pool, or 
if you’re looking after your 
poorly little person! If you 
cancel a holiday absence 
for your child, please also 
drop us a message to let 
us know in advance.  
Many thanks 

Illness and medication: Unfortunately around this time of year, young children do seem to get poorly - A LOT!  If your 

child requires medication when attending nursery, this must be prescribed by a doctor/ dentist/ nurse/ pharmacist.  The 

NHS website states ‘if a child has a temperature of 38 degrees or above, it is considered to be high’.  In such cases, we 

will record the child’s temperature and offer them a drink of water, after 10 minutes, recheck.  If temperature remains 

high, will telephone parents to ask them to collect their child.  If the parent is going to be a long time, we will ask for 

verbal permission to give paracetamol medication to help bring the child’s temperature down.  We insist that if children 

are not well enough to come to nursery or they have had a high temperature or sickness/diarrhoea that they do not attend 

nursery until they are fully fit.  Please refer to our policy regarding exclusion periods for illnesses.  Poorly children 

attending nursery results in more poorly children and poorly staff! 
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